
Appendix A 

 

Email 4 

 

Email acknowledgement below from Taoiseach's Office to Email 3: 

 

Date: November 15, 2013 

 
Dear Mr. Landers 
 
The Taoiseach, Mr. Enda Kenny T.D., thanks you for your recent email. 
 
The Taoiseach has noted the points you raised. 
 
He has copied your correspondence to his colleague Mr. Richard Bruton T.D., Minister for Jobs, 
Enterprise and Innovation for his consideration. 
 
The Taoiseach extends his very best wishes to you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
David King 
Assistant Private Secretary 
to the Taoiseach 
 
 
Telephone:  01-6194021 
E-mail:        privateoffice@taoiseach.gov.ie 
 
 


